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I am a pensioner and mostly rely on public transport for getting about. I think this 
government is short sighted in privatising any form of public transport. Enough damage is 
being done with the recent bus route changes - probably with the intention of forcing more 
passengers onto the misguided tram system, privatising the remaining buses will hopefully 
be the final nail in the current government's coffin. Hopefully a new incoming government 
will be able to resurrect a recognisable bus system. 


